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3rd September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Language  Nut – new homework platform for French and Spanish 

Following feedback from parents, carers and students on our existing homework platform, I am writing to 

inform you of a positive change to our Modern Foreign Languages homework this year.  

From September, we are changing all our MFL homework over to the Language Nut platform, 

https://www.languagenut.com/en-gb/. This platform is designed to support students to build on their 

learning in class and will be used from Y7 until the end of Y11 as it offers exam skill practice as well as 

sentence-building, grammar and vocabulary tasks. Many other United Learning schools already use this 

platform and have seen great improvements in their ROA results. 

Your child will initially need a separate login to use this platform. We hope to soon be able to link your child’s 

Language Nut account with Microsoft to ensure easy access. To support your child initially, they will be given 

a copy of their username and password to keep safe in their pencil case while we get started on the platform. 

I will be in touch again when we are able to link these to the Microsoft logins and reduce the need for a 

separate password. 

To further support your child and parents/carers, I have created a video showing how to login to the platform 

and complete homework tasks, which can be found here: Language Nut Tutorial.webm 

Your child will be shown this video in class by their teacher, and they will have the opportunity to ask any 

questions, and we will be holding weekly Language Nut homework sessions after school on Wednesdays in 

BG27 to support students with logging in for the first time or for any other concerns. If your child is unable 

to stay after school and requires support or a password reminder, they can find Miss Turner at breaktime in 

BU12. 

We are very excited about this new platform and the impact it will have on your child’s progress, attainment 

and engagement in languages. We also hope to run competitions later in the school year to further enhance 

our French and Spanish provision at Avonbourne.  

If you have any questions or experience difficulties, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

sarah.turnermfl@avonbourneacademy.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Turner 

Deputy Head of MFL 
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